
 
 

Report to UNMG  Dean and  Faculty Assembly: 
2022 Program Review of AS in Medical Laboratory Technology 

 
During Spring 2022, The UNMG Curricula Committee evaluated the Program Review 
documents submitted by the UNMG Division of Education, Health, and Human Services. On 
15 April 2022, after careful consideration, the Curricula Committee unanimously approved 
the Program Review for the AS in Medical Technology with a request for minor revisions.  
The revisions were completed and the PR was resubmitted as requested by 31 May 2022. 
 

Other than the very minor revisions requested, the committee members noted that 
this PR was well-written and organized and followed closely the PR Instrument. Each section 
in the PR contained specifics that described or analyzed data relevant to this degree 
program. All committee members completed written evaluations of the PR and noted that 
this PR was complete and offered a clear analysis and description. 

 
 The committee is confident that the AS in Medical Laboratory continues to contribute 
to UNM Gallup’s mission to the region. The faculty managing the AS in MLT have a clear 
strategic vision regarding their field and placing students into employment related to their 
degree program. 
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